In loving memory of a beautiful Mother

Maureen Dorcus Keevik



January 11, 1951 ~ November 23, 2013

Mr. Rod McInnis along with his children; Rebecca & Leslie Blake and Family Jamie Keevik & Sheena Snowshoe and children Douglas and Bradford Keevik

Would like to express their heartfelt appreciation to Dr. Faracuti, Dr. Smith and the kind caring nurses of the acute care ward at the IRH. To Reverend Stephen Martin, Reverend Hannah Alexie and Layleader Mable Brown.

We would also like to thank all those people who visited, called and who kept us in their thoughts and prayers throughout this difficult time. Especially Uncle John, Stanley and Walter for staying by our side just like three guardian angels just outside the door. We would also like to thank the IRC, ICC, MLA Alfred Moses, Muskrat Jamboree committee and the kind and generous people of Fort McPherson for donations.

Thank you Delores Harley, Greta Sittichinli, and Liz Gordon for organizing and coordinating the feast and all the people who cooked.

We know there are many people to thank at times like this, you all know who you are and we will remember you always. God Bless.